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I am deeply saddened about proposed rec Fees and I am strongly against it.

This regulation will take away from spontaneity of recreation and will limit people to be active.

 

 

It is also dangerous, because people will go on hikes in bad weather to utilize their permits.

 

 

Reservation fees are total waste of money for needles paper pushing.

Taxes we pay should support management and maintenance of our wilderness.

 

 

Forest Service Volunteers should not be charged recreation fees, when they want to go on a hike or camp. 

 

 

Please, keep our wilderness free and wild.

 

 

Jana Novotny

Sisters, OR

 

 

 

 

 


